Request for Proposals-Construction of a New Jail Facility

The Warren County Board of Supervisors, in collaboration with the Warren County Sheriff, is seeking Request for Proposals (RFP) from all interested qualified firms or individuals for the Construction of a New Jail Facility. The purpose of this Request for Proposals (RFP) is to solicit Development Services to be responsible for the design and build, scale & size of the project.

The RFP must be clearly marked “Proposal – Warren County Jail Construction” and must include all elements described in the RFP. 

Sealed Proposals will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. CST time on July 7, 2022 at the Warren County Board of Supervisors 913 Jackson Street, Vicksburg, Ms. 39183

Contractors have the option of submitting proposals in a sealed envelope or through the County’s electronic submission portal at www.bidnowsolutions.com
Registration and a valid email address are required for electronic proposal submission. 

The complete Request for Proposals package may be obtained by contacting the
Warren County Board of Supervisors at the address listed above.  The phone number is 601 634 8073.  Proposal documents will contain instructions for submission of proposals by both sealed envelope and electronic means. 

Contractors are cautioned to read all instructions carefully. Proposal documents are available to potential contractors at no charge. Specifications and Proposal Documents may be obtained by visiting the website www.bidnowsolutions.com and clicking on the Warren County Jail Construction tab and completing the online registration.  After registration a PDF of the proposal documents will be available for immediate viewing and download.  You may email randy@bidnowsolutions.com if you need assistance navigating the website to obtain the specifications.

Any provision or requirements herein may be waived at the discretion of the Warren County Board of Supervisors.
Publish pursuant to the Board order dated the 4th day of April, 2022
Warren County Board of Supervisors
By: Penny Evans Purchasing Agent

Vicksburg Post May 18th & May 25th 
